Stéphanie Lavigne Florence Ramillon
Dean, Toulouse Business School Director of International Relations,
Toulouse Business School

Dear Students, Faculty and Parents,

It is unfortunate that we cannot be physically present with you; however, we wanted to
send our congratulations to the graduates and their families. This is a big milestone of life
and should not be taken light.

The MCI partnerships is highly valued by TBS Business School. Their motto to “Mentor the
Motivated” is a perfect complement to our aim in “Inspiring Life, Inspiring Education.” It is
important to find what inspires you, what motivates you and never lose sight of this.

The goal and purpose of our international student exchange partnership strives to push,
motivate and inspire students to go beyond their comfort zone and experience something
new on their pathway to employment.
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Both business schools uphold the international standards in education and maintain an
international notoriety nationally as well as world-wide.

Over the upcoming years, TBS Business School would like to further our relationship with
MCI, by developing a stronger cooperation and collaborating on projects that will continue
to inspire and motivate graduates.

Congratulations again, we wish you the best with your future endeavors.

On vous souhaite une bonne continuation !
Tous nos veeux de réussite !



